
Resource Center
Welcome to the Catherine Falk Organization Resource Center. We
are just in the process of making the information here more
useful. Additionally, as new information is known about the
first legislative bill currently on its way to being passed,
we will create a section on how to use this to your benefit.
We apologize for any inconvenience. In the interim, please
feel free to contact us and share your story as it relates to
being denied visitation of one of your parents.

Below,  are  links  to  the  ULC  Website,  the  “Uniform  Law
Commission”.  An  organization  that  is  helping  draft  our
laws: Uniform Guardianship and Protective Proceedings Act to
visit  their  website,  please  visit:  www.uniformlaws.org  and
learn more about who they are and how they help organizations
just like Ours.

Name * 

E-Mail * 

Story Context * I’m being denied visitation rights ▼

Message *

 Submit Message 

https://catherinefalkorganization.org/resource-center/
http://www.uniformlaws.org/Committee.aspx?title=Guardianship%20and%20Protective%20Proceedings%20Act
http://www.uniformlaws.org/

